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Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Eastwood Public School. The project will deliver a new ‘homebase’ building, with nine new 
permanent flexible learning spaces, a new toilet block to replace an existing amenity block, and the removal of temporary 
classrooms. 

Progress summary and next steps 

A construction contract has been awarded to Stephen Edwards Constructions to complete the remaining construction of the 
Eastwood Public School upgrade. With the contractor on board, a detailed works program will be finalised shortly, with re-
establishment of the site to prepare for construction happening in the coming weeks. More information about any impacts 
from the works restarting will be shared with the community once this is available. 

Estimated completion update 

We are expecting to complete the remaining works of the upgrade in mid 2024, subject to weather conditions. An exact date 
for completion and handover will be shared with the community once more information becomes available.   

Keep updated  

We will continue to keep the school community updated as and when new information becomes available.  All updates to the 
project will be shared on the project page for Eastwood Public School in the School infrastructure website. The page can be 
accessed in the following link edu.nsw.link/EastwoodPS or via the QR code below. 
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